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                 Invitation to New Primary 1 Parent/Carer Lunch
                                Tuesday 20th June 12pm
Dear Parent/Carer,

As we near the end of our Transition events, we are aware there can be some concerns over lunch procedures when children move onto the school setting.  We would love to invite you to have lunch with your child in the school lunch hall.  This will give you a chance to meet our Catering Staff and find out what happens at Lunch Time.  Please come to the School Office at 12pm where I will meet you. (.  If your child has any allergies/intolerances, that you feel we may not be aware of, please let me know.)

If your child attends Fenwick E.C.C.  please complete the attached menu selecting your and child’s choices.
If your child attends an associated E.C.C. please email your choices to Rhona.mckillop@eastayrshire.org.uk

There is no cost for the lunch for you or your child.  We would ask that no more than 2 adults accompany your child.  
If your child attends Fenwick E.C.C.  you should collect your child from the Centre just before 12pm and sign them out in order to take them for lunch.  After lunch when returning them to the Centre, you will sign them back in.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding lunches, then we will be able to answer these on the day.

We hope you have a lovely lunch and enjoy seeing some more of our school. 


Kind Regards,


[bookmark: _GoBack] 

Rhona McKillop
Depute Head Teacher
Fenwick Primary School and Early Childhood Centre
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